
From: Angie Homola [mailto:A.Homola@co.island.wa.us]  
Sent: Thursday, March 31, 2011 10:53 PM 
To: UTC DL Records Center 
Cc: Gattman.Nova@leg.wa.gov; Haugen, Sen. Mary Margaret; Bull.Gina@leg.wa.gov; zz Commisssioners 
Secretaries; Shelton, Mike; zz district3 
Subject: Angie BOCC - WUTC T-101661 A-042090 - fares and fuel surcharge 
 
31 March 2011 
 
Re: WUTV  T-101661 and A-042090 
 
Dear WUTC Board of Directors, 
 
I acknowledge and respect the valuable work you do to protect our citizens by creating a level 
playing field for utility related services and recognize that you have the final say in these 
matters.  As I understand it you are considering making changes to the policy regarding fuel 
surcharges/fares that would affect local commuter transit companies. 
 
Please note, Island County is a rural county consisting of islands for which travel to and from the 
mainland and SeaTac airport is limited due to our geographical constraints.  When citizens can 
get out of their POV’s and into multi modal transportation, we all win. 
 
In consideration of your staffing challenges, it might best serve the State, Island County, local 
business and especially our citizens if you would consider implementing a fuel surcharge/fare 
waiver or exemption that would allow our local airport shuttle transit UTC company full 
flexibility in meeting today’s challenges of serving the community while remaining a viable 
business. 
 
Your consideration of this important local business matter is much appreciated. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Angie Homola 
Island County Commissioner  
(360) 679-7354 Office 
  
a.homola@co.island.wa.us 
  
Emails to this address may be a public record - Where a reply is desired, please include your name in 
your correspondence 


